
 
           

September 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
  
Each school served under Title I, Part A must convene an annual parent meeting.  This 
meeting is to inform parents of their school's participation in Title I, Part A programs, to 
explain the Title I, Part A requirements, how the Title I students will be assessed, how 
parents will be kept informed, and the right of parents to be involved in these programs.  
Both Bolger and Caruso Schools are Title I schools and run a school-wide program.  All 
parents of students who attend these schools are encouraged to attend.    
   
We look forward to sharing this important information with our parents and community 
members at this Annual Parent Meeting. This meeting will take place in the Joseph R. 
Bolger Middle School Professional Development Suite (Room 515) on Wednesday, 
September 14th at 10:15 AM. There will be additional meetings at before and after 
each school's Back to School Night on September 15th & September 19th.  If you 
have further questions, or would like more information please join us on any of these 
dates. We look forward to seeing you there! 
               
Sincerely, 

 
  
Doug Covert 
  
Director of Curriculum & Instruction/State & Federal Program 
 


